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P.O. Box 1016 • 2 Industrial Park Drive • Concord, NH 03302-1016
Phone (603) 225-3295 • Toll Free (800) 856-5525 • Fax (603) 228-1898 • Web www.bm-cap.org

August 23, 2011

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street. Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: LOW INCOME ELECTRIC ASSISTANCE PROGRAM
Budget and Sales Forecast Requirements
Docket No. DE 11-168

Dear Ms. Rowland;

Please find attached the Electric Assistance Budget (EAP) for the New Hampshire Community Action
Agencies for program year 2011 2012.

The original budget was provided to EAP Advisory Board, Public Service Co. of NH, Unitil, National Grid
and the NH Electric Co-op on July 14, 2011. A revised budget was provided to the same parties on August
22, 20 11.

I inadvertently did not forward the budget to the Public Utilities Commission. Please accept my apologies.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any additional
information.

Sincerely,

Shannon Nolin
Electric Assistance Program Director

cc: EAP Main file
enc: Original and revised CAA EAP budgets
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